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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

(CAB-JUNCKER) 
lundi 26 février 2018 16:18

@institute.globaľ
RE: Private: Meeting request - Mr. Tony Blair

Dear

Thank you for your e-mail.

A meeting on the mentioned date will not be possible as President Juncker is travelling between 25 February and 2 
March.

Thank you.

Kind regards,

Cabinet of the President

JEAN-CLAUDE JUNCKER
,'i\ ··

200, Rue de la Loi -1049 Bruxelles 
BERL

@ec.europa.eu

Tl:+32 2 29 
T2:+32 2 29 
E:

From: [mailto: aiinstitute.global]
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 7:04 PM 
To: JUNCKER Jean-Claude (CAB-JUNCKER)
Subject: Private: Meeting request - Mr. Tony Blair

Dear'

I hope you are well. My name is 
Tony Blair.

and I am the to Mr.

Mr. Blair will be visiting Brussels on the afternoon of Wednesday 28th February and he has 
asked if the President might have some time to meet with him during this short trip?

I would be most grateful if you might consider this request.

Kind regards,
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t: +44 20 7647 7840 
m: +44 7557 635 145

TONY BLAIR
INSTITUTE 
FOR GLOBAL 
CHANGE

DISCLAIMER Warning - This email is only intended for ihe person to whom oi entity, to which it is 
addressed and. together with any hies transmitted with il. is confidential and rnay also be privileged If you 
are no» the intended recipient, you must noi copy, forward, use or rely on any part of ii or disclose its 
conlenta lo any person. If you have received it in error, please delete all copies immediately. This email is 
sent from Torty Blair institute for Global Change Except where this email is sent in the usual course of our 
business, the views expressed in this email are those of the seixler and noi of Tony Blair Institute for Global 
Change The Tody Blair Instituie for Global Change accepts no responsibility for software viruses arxl you 
sfumici check foi viruses before opening any attachments Internet communications are not secure and 
therefore Tony Hlaif Institute for Global Change does rot provide any guarantee <w warranty (fiat this email or 
any attachments shall remain confidential. Tony Blair Instituto trading as Tony ßlaif Institute for Global 
Change, is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (registered company number 
10505963) whose registered office is ί:0 Broadway. London, SWTH QBL 
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